
NOTICE OF CORRECTION 

NATIVE AMERICAN HERITAGE COMMISSION 

 

On January 31, 2025, the Native American Heritage Commission published a 

Notice of Proposed Rulemaking Action concerning California Native American 

Graves Protection and Repatriation Act (“CalNAGPRA”) Mediation and Dispute 

Resolution. (Notice Register 2025, Number 5-Z, January 31, 2025.) 

The published Notice stated that the Commission will hold a public hearing 

starting at 11:00 a.m. on April 25, 2025, at 525 Algodones Road in Winterhaven, 

California. Additionally, the published Notice indicated that the deadline for the 

submission of written comments was May 2, 2025.   

The public hearing will now be held on May 9, 2025, beginning at 11:00am at the 

East End Complex Auditorium located at 1500 Capitol Avenue, Sacramento, CA. 

The deadline for the submission of written comments is now May 16, 2025.  

If you have any questions, please contact Michelle Carr at 

michelle.carr@nahc.ca.gov.  
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